
Dear Parents/Carers,

End of term emotions
By the end of term our students are getting really tired. When I was in the
classroom I could tell when it was week 6 of the term (without looking at the
calendar), it was when more issues occurred between the students, students
were less likely to follow the instructions that they would have earlier in the term
and I was feeling tired trying to manage all the extra emotions. We often see this
is their ability to manage issues that usually they can take in their stride. This
doesn’t mean that we don’t deal with them – as we want our students (and our
parents) to know that we are going to follow up any issues that happen – no
matter what time of term. 
If your child is struggling at the moment, please let us know and we can support
them. 

School Reports
Reports will be sent out late next week. I have decided not to hold parent teacher
interviews with each of our parents this term, instead we will hold them at the end
of term 3. If you would like to chat to your child’s teacher about the report, please
contact the office, so we can arrange this. With the excursion next Friday, it may
mean that we will have to hold these meetings in the first week back, which is not
ideal (it hasn’t been helped by this term being a 9 week term instead of a 10 week
term which it usually is).

Assembly next week
Due to our excursion on Friday next week, we will be holding our assembly on
Thursday afternoon at 2.50pm in the multipurpose room.

9 Square in the Air 
Your child may have been talking about the new game that we have purchased
thanks to the fundraising from Term 1. It is a cross between four square and
volleyball. It is incredibly addictive and competitive. It has been so popular that we
have been opening up the multipurpose room sometimes at recess and lunch
time for the students to play (I love it when the students come to ask if we can
change the teacher on duty from being at the top part of the oval to cover the
MPR instead).
We have a few other ideas of things to add to our playground – we are currently
getting some quotes, which will then be taken to School Council. If you have some
ideas we should consider – please let us know.

Kind regards,

Christine.

"We acknowledge the Gunaikurnai people, the Traditional Owners of the land on which we meet each day, and pay our respects to their
Elders past, present and emerging."
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June 20 - School Council
5:15pm

June 21 - State Schools
Relief Fundraiser-Casual
Clothes Day Gold Coin
Donation

June 22 - Hot Chocolates

June 23- Arts Centre

July 10-Term 3 starts

      Reports sent home      

      Excursion-Whole School    

            
                   

                    

2024 Enrolments are open!
Please contact our school office 

or go to our website.
https://newboroughps.vic.edu.au/



July 3
Violet
Gr 3 July 7

Dexter
Prep

July 8
Mason

Gr 1/2M

July 10
Keiley

Gr 1/2M
July 15
Hannah
Gr 1/2T

July 21
Xavier

Gr 1/2M July 28
Kailyn
Prep

Student Birthdays!

June 16
Nikolas
Gr 1/2M

June 26
Olivia
Prep



CASUAL CLOTHES DAY!



State Schools’ Relief is a not-for-profit organisation that improves
the lives of tens of thousands of disadvantaged Victorian
students, and their families, each year.

Our simple and practical service ensures that all students can
attend school in warmth and comfort with a greater sense of
belonging and improved self-esteem, which in turn enhances their
educational engagement.

Issues such as poverty, neglect, family illness, abuse and
homelessness continue to affect many Victorian families. SSR
provides government school students with new uniforms,
footwear and educational resources, including learning devices.
We work side by side with all Victorian primary, secondary,
specialist and language schools to ensure that any students facing
hardship have the necessary items they require for school.

Our Philosophy, Mission and Values



ATTENDANCE
Regular attendance at school is very important for your child's learning and social development. Of course,

sometimes children are sick and need to stay home to get well - and that's OK! But other than that, children need to
be at school as much as possible to ensure the BEST opportunity for learning. If your child is absent please enter

their absence via the Compass parent portal or alternatively call the school on 51271448 as soon as possible.

Breakfast Club is open every morning between
 8:00am-8:30pm  with Krystal & Brylee. 

8:45    1st Session
9:45    2nd Session
10:45   Eating Time (supervised)
10:55   Recess 
11:30   3rd Session
12:30   4th session
1:30    Children supervised to eat lunch
1:40    Lunch Recess 
2:15    5th Session
3:15    Dismissal

School Times

TERM DATES 2023
Term 1 30 January (Students start)   6 April
Term 2 24 April                                     23 June
Term 3 10 July                            15 September
Term 4 2 Oct                                20 December

This term, on Fridays, we will be
selling hot chocolates. They are 50
cents each and payment needs to
be made at the office before the

morning bell.

2024 Enrolments are open!
Please contact our school office 

or go to our website.
https://newboroughps.vic.edu.au/














